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BUILDING KNOWLEDGE, CONFIDENCE & INDEPENDENCE. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

 

On 26 April the NSW Teachers Federation has directed its members to participate in statewide 

industrial action in the form of a 24-hour strike on Wednesday 4 May 2022.  

 

As a result of this strike, our school will be non-operational on this date and no student supervision 

will be available.  

 

This means you will need to make alternative care arrangements on this day for your student/s. To 

support learning from home, resources can be accessed on the department’s website.   

 

Please find attached formal correspondence from the department on this matter.   

 
Regards, 
  
 
Craig Cleaver  
 
 
Principal 
Carinya School. 
3 May 2022   

 

 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/learning-from-home

